
At its meeting of June 22, 2015, the Board approved the following motion: 
 

   
 

 

That TTC staff report back to the Commission on the feasibility of undertaking a pilot project that 
would assess and quantify the frequency of traffic violations by motorists who improperly pass 
streetcars while TTC streetcars are stopped. 


